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REQUEST:
As this case 1s similar to the 19-1471 case, in terms of ODOT wanting you to relocate due to I-75
improvements, and in light of the residential issues we are dealing with for that one, can you lay
out the proximity of the closest structures to homes?
a. If there are any stub poles?

b. And how you will handle complaints from residents if they have them as it relates to this

project please?

RESPONSE: The poles are located either behind an old police station, between the highway and
railroad, or between an existing substation, which is next to a car dealership and the Mill Creek
Greenway and Mill Creek.
a. There are no stub poles associated with this project.
b. There are no residents that are directly affected by the replacements. If a resident
complains, the process will be the same as what was done in the ElImwood Place complaint

resolution process.
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